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           202-289-3835
RFA Provides Former Vice President with Ethanol Facts
Renewable Fuels Association CEO Writes to Al Gore about “Our Choice”
The Renewable Fuels Association wants former Vice President Al Gore to know that he was right the first time about ethanol and other biofuels.  RFA CEO Bob Dinneen has written a letter to Gore challenging the chapter about ethanol in his new book “Our Choice.”  
(Audio files are included with the release as hyperlinks to mp3 files.  Please contact ZimmComm if you have any problems listening to or downloading audio.)
Dinneen explains why they are challenging Gore’s comments.
1:22   (dinneen-gore-1)
Dinneen talks about some of the errors in Gore’s book.
:28  (dinneen-gore-2)
Dinneen says he looks forward to the former vice president revisiting his opinion of ethanol.
:41  (dinneen-gore-3)
Dinneen invites former Vice President Gore to find out more about the current state of the ethanol industry first hand.
:36  (dinneen-gore-4)
Read Dinneen’s letter to Al Gore on the RFA website.
For more information, please call Matt Hartwig at 202-289-3835.  
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